
September 12, 2017 

Minutes of Pickleball Meeting 

Bruce Cowling called the meeting to order @ 9:30 A.M.  Stan Ronk was absent.  
Members in attendance were Bonnie Pawlowski, Andy Powlowski, Linda Torgeson, 
Candy Lamb, Cyndi Pletch and Ed  

Karen Gebhard gave treasure’s report.  The pickleball account has $21,616.90.  The 
total includes registration fees from the Geezer Meister tournament, which is $8164 
without sponsors.  It was asked on an average what is in the Pickleball club 
account?  Karen stated our pickleball account has usually $10,000 - $15,000.   

Bruce Cowling stated that an email should go out to all members in regards to the 
courts be closed for league and open play October 12-14 with possible rain date 
October 15 for the Geezer Meister.  Bruce received a letter from HOA regarding 
sponsors for Senior Games.  It was noted that the pickleball club was a sponsor last 
year.  Bruce Cowling asks for a vote to be a sponsor for the upcoming 2018 Senior 
Games of $250.  The board approved it.  The annual rummage sale was next on 
agenda.  The board voted not to participate in the annual rummage sale as a club.   

The annual pickleball club meeting will take place on the lanai at the Horizon Center 
unless the pavilion by the Fitness center will be available at the time of the 
meeting.  Bruce will look into the availability.  Linda Torgeson and Candy Lamb will 
be in charge of the food for the annual meeting.  A sign-up sheet for the annual 
meeting will be posted down at the pickleball courts so there can be a count of how 
many will be attending the meeting. It was previously discussed and voted in a 
prior meeting that spouses who are non-members will be charged $5.00 for the 
meal.   

The election committee is seeking candidates for President and Treasure positions, 
which are a 2-year term.   

New Business 

Karen Gebhard requested to have the women’s league time changed.  It is now 
from 8-11.  The change would be 7:30 – 11:30 on Fridays.  It was approved to do 
so.  There was a discussion regarding league play time and open play time.  It was 
decided that if all courts are filled from league there is no open play.  If there are 
open courts during league play then open play can use those courts.  Tuesday 
league time change will be 8:00-9:30 A.M.  This will elevate the overlap in the time. 

Meeting was adjourned.  The next meeting will be October 10, 2017 


